
From: McFadden, David
To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: Please vote no on Senate Bills 764 and 868
Date: Saturday, April 15, 2017 5:22:04 PM

Dear Senators,
 
SB 764 is clearly nothing more than an effort to eliminate lawful
concealed carry in Oregon. The requirements proposed in the "dash-2"
amendments are onerous, unnecessary and almost impossible to
comply with.  In the State of Oregon Citizens that take the time and
effort to get the current Concealed Handgun Licenses have little to no
history of being anything but law-biding citizens.  Law-breakers do not
take the time to get a license and so this law appears to do nothing to
them.   These changes to our laws will only make it harder for law-
biding voting citizens to get a  Concealed Handgun License.  I’m sure
that I don’t need to remind you that the state and local governments
are reducing the spending on law enforcement, not the other way
around. 

I strongly urge you to consider your constituents and not the deep
pockets of New York billionaires who are promoting this harmful
legislation and vote "NO" on the amended SB 764.
 
SB 868 is an outrageous assault on liberty, private property and due
process. As amended by the "dash 1" amendments it is far worse.  The
concern of the State ought to be to identify and help those citizens that
are having  mental illness and mental health problems.   This
legislation does not require the court to take action to mentally help a
person that presents imminent risk, nor does it fund treatment.

Vote "NO" on SB 868 and the "dash-1"amendments.
 
Sincerely Yours
David McFadden
Medford, Oregon
 

Please deliver this to the following Senate Judiciary Committee

mailto:SJUD.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov


members:

Senator Floyd Prozanski  Sen.FloydProzanski@OregonLegislature.gov   

503-986-1704 

 

Senator Kim Thatcher 

Sen.KimThatcher@state.or.us   

503-986-1713

 

Senator Michael Dembrow 

Sen.MichaelDembrow@state.or.us  

503-986-1723  

 

Senator Dennis Linthicum  

sen.DennisLinthicum@oregonlegislature.gov 

503-986-1728

 

Senator James Manning  

Sen.JamesManning@oregonlegislature.gov   

503-986-1707
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